
 

Cancellation of Public Hearing Notice 
 
                     March 5, 2015 

City of Philadelphia 

The Special Investigating Committee on Demolition Practices in the City of Philadelphia of the Council
of the City of Philadelphia has CANCELLED the Public Hearing scheduled for Monday, March 9, 2015,
at 1:00 PM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear testimony on the following item: 

Resolution authoring the Special Investigating Committee on Demolition Practices to
conduct public hearings to review the execution, progress and efficacy of demolition
policy reforms enacted as a result of the tragic collapse of buildings at 22nd and 
Market Streets in Philadelphia, which resulted in catastrophic injury and loss of lives
on this day, June 5th, one year ago. 
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Michael A. Decker 
Chief Clerk 
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